
James,  
  
I can confirm that the extension is agreed.  
  
Many thanks 
  
James 
  

 

James Stewart-Irvine 
Planning Manager 
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From: James Neave <James.Neave@westsussex.gov.uk>  
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2024 8:39 AM 
To: James Stewart-Irvine  
Subject: WSCC/002/24 - Brookhurst Landfill S73 - Extension of time request - JN 22 07 24 
  
James, 
  
Further to our discussion on Friday last week, you will be aware that the target determination period 
for this application is today.  Given we are still waiting for some final clarifications from you and a 
review of draft conditions, and noting I am on annual leave between 25 July-12 August, I would be 
grateful if the applicant could agree to an extension to the target determination date of 16 August 
2024. 
  
I look forward to hearing from you, 
  
James 
  

James Neave| Principal Planner, Planning Services, West Sussex County Council  
Location: Ground Floor Northleigh, County Hall, Chichester, PO19 1RH 
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